
EUREKA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

DISTRICT 3 SEAT VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

A vacancy on the current BOCC will occur for the District 3 Seat as Commissioner 
Mike Sharkozy has issued his resignation letter effective June 1st 2024 to the 
Board of County Commissioners and it was approved in a public meeting on 

March 19, 2024.   

 

All interested candidates should apply for this vacancy by visiting the Governor’s 
website: 

https://gov.nv.gov/Boards/Boards_Home/ and completing Steps #2 and #3 to be 
considered for an appointment to the Board by the Governor of Nevada for the 
remainder of the term ending December 31, 2024. 

 

The notarized waiver and any additional application materials (i.e. resumes and 
recommendation letters) can be sent via email to boards@gov.nv.gov or by mail 
to the Governor's office, located at 555 East Washington Avenue Suite 5100, Las 
Vegas, NV 89101. 

 

For questions please contact: 

 

Adina Fitzgerald                                                      or                                          Katherine J. Bowling                                                   

Director of Boards and Commissions                                                                Eureka County Clerk Recorder 

Office of Governor Joe Lombardo                                                                     775-237-5263                                                            

O: 702-486-2500                                                                                                   kbowling@eurekacountynv.gov 

afitzgerald@gov.nv.gov                                                                                               
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